
Invitation for Bids (IFB) 
 

TOWN OF FRANKLIN 
 

In accordance with MGL c. 149, it is the intention of the Town of Franklin to retain the services 
of a plumbing firm for a multi-year contract, subject to annual appropriation, providing on-call 
plumbing services at various town and school buildings within the Town of Franklin. 
 
Project:  The work to be done under this contract shall consist of, but not be limited to, on-call 
plumbing work in both school and town owned properties and other incidental work as required.  
Work under this Contract shall be paid for at the contract unit bid prices which shall constitute full 
compensation for all material, labor, equipment, etc., required to satisfactorily complete the work.   
 
Estimated Cost:  Est. $120,000 
 

 Contract Term:  April 1, 2024 through March 31, 2026 
     (subject to annual appropriation) 

 
Proposals due:  at 10:15 AM on Thursday, March 7, 2024 

Franklin Municipal Building, Room 206 
355 East Central Street, 

     Franklin, MA  02038  
  

 
All inquiries regarding this IFB shall be directed to the Town’s Purchasing Officer: 
 
Pam Vickery 
Franklin Purchasing Department  
355 East Central St., Room 206 
Franklin, MA 02038 
Phone- 508.553-4835 
Fax- 508.541.5253 
Email- pvickery@franklinma.gov 
 


